Lisa Driscoll

From: Elena Mikhailova <elenamikh@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 11:42 AM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Cc: Elena Mikhailova

Subject: Re: Crime in DBay

Subject: increased crime in Discovery Bay

Hi Lisa,

We are very concerned about what’s going on with crime in Discovery Bay lately and would like to know if any measures
are taken to prevent this?!

Elena



"Sheriff Livingston and his Department
have always served Discovery Bay and
Contra Costa County the best they
can. Unfortunately, with the limited
manpower and resources, many of our
crimes and concerns do not yield
criminal arrests and therefore these
crimes continue. | support the Sheriff's
request for Measure X funds to acquire
the much-needed resources to
improve their staffing, reduce response
times and investigate the crimes that
occur and hopefully arrest the bad
elements in our towns. The citizens of
Contra Costa County will benefit from
the requested Sheriff Department
"Service" upgrades. Please make sure
they have sufficient funds to keep us
and our properties safe."

Thank you for your consideration,



